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March 30th, 1926*

Dear Dean Thornton:

Thank you for your letter 
of yesterday re the Chicago Convention.

I have had a chat with
"hltnall since his return and from him learne 
something as to his reception.

With all good wishes, I am, ,

Yours faithfully,

Principal.X

Ü

■1 Dr. A* w, Thornton,
Dean, Faculty of Dentistry, 
McGill University.|
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